
Newsletter

What’s Happening in class 
this month?

Important 
Dates

Contact Information

Literacy:  Students are working on 
blending, cvc words, sight words, and 
high frequency words.

Math:  Students are learning how to add 
and subtract number 1-10 and more.

PBL:  Students are learning about their 
culture.  They will also begin their first 
PBL Project. More information to come.

September 2 - Labor Day - No 
School

September 23 -  No School

Mrs. Anaya- 970 793 7766
Miss.Alba- 970 405 7745
Ms. Ramos-970 808 0697
Miss Otani-808-384-9014

Reminders

● Have your child read at least 20 
minutes at home.  

● Have your child study their math 
facts.

● Please ensure your child is on time 
to school every day.


